
 



 

LZ64 is an organization comprised of individuals whose mission it is to bring Veterans together in the spirit of 

camaraderie. We offer support to those dealing with Post Traumatic Stress Syndrome, PTSD and the struggles 

within.  We build strength through friendships and a renewed spirit of adventure through aviation.    

  

On Saturday, May 19th, LZ64 will hold an event called the Armed Forces Day Fly-In, a day to benefit veterans 

and more specifically combat veterans with PTSD.  The event is open to the public and will be held at 

Monmouth Executive Airport, in Wall Township, New Jersey. We anticipate up to 5,000 participants, and up to 

500 aircraft.   

  

Our goal is to celebrate the service of our men and women in the armed forces. We connect veterans and their 

families with veteran resource organizations. On this day, veterans will be partnered with volunteer pilots in the 

eastern region of the United States. Veterans will either fly into Monmouth Executive Airport or Drive in.  Each 

veteran will enjoy a free lunch, live music, the thrill of aviation and veteran camaraderie. In the words of one 

veteran from a previous event, “This is the welcome home we never got.”   

  

Both veterans and the general public will be spectators as hundreds of aircraft land at the airport.  Everyone will 

get up close to airplanes and helicopters; rides will be available for everyone.  

  

Your monetary or in-kind donation will benefit the non-profit 501(c)(3), The Nine Line  

Foundation and related exhibiting local Non-Profit Veterans resource groups. Nine Line Foundation, is 

dedicated to supporting our nation’s most severely wounded veterans. By working with one veteran at a time, 

Nine Line is making a significant impact on veterans’ lives across the country.  

   

Other local organizations include, but are not limited to:  Vets Chat and Chew, Vietnam  

Veterans of America Chapter 12 (Play Hook-e from PTSD), Allaire Community Farm, 200 Club of Ocean 

County, Central Jersey Wounded Warrior, Heroes on the Water and Bridging the Gap.  

   

Attached, please find sponsorship details. We will promote the event on various media channels including print, 

radio, web and social media.  We are anticipating a large turnout and hope you will be part of it.    

  

To learn more about the event visit http://www.LZ-64.com   

To learn more about the Nine Line Foundation, visit https://ninelinefoundation.org  

  

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and we hope you can join us on May 19th!  

Rich Thomas  

Chairman/Organizer  

             LZ64, Ltd Liability Corp.    

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 


